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Dear Brothers and sisters, 

 

Our focus is now to welcome True Mother back to America in June by holding a rally and blessing. The 

first thing is to have our hearts right. Thank you for all those who are able to attend morning devotion to 

help make the internal preparation for God to work. 

 

I know that many of us have signed up to be an Online Holy Community Leader. The weekly training is 

helping us to envision the way to victory. Next step for us all is to make trinities as a foundation for 

growing our group 

 

This evening we will have a Sub Region 5 outreach meeting with Dr Yong. 

 

Everyone is invited. 

 

On Sunday our BAFC message will be delivered by Dr William Selig at 10:00am. Church is open for 

25% capacity and with appropriate distancing and wearing of masks. 

 

Blessings 

 

Pastor Thompson 

 

 

 


